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ALL PARISHIONERS ARE INVITED TO 
ATTEND THE ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 

 
To be held in Tatenhill Memorial & Thanksgiving Hall,  

Tuesday, 31st May, 2022, at 7.30 p.m. 

 

This is your opportunity to hear about things happening in the 

Parish and bring any concerns that you may have to the 

attention of the Parish Council. 

AGENDA 
 

1. Receive Apologies 

2. A summary of what the parish council has achieved in the last 12 
months. 

3. Presentation from guest speakers 

4. Parishioners Questions. 

 

 

 

Emma Coleman, Chairman Date of Notice : 11th May 2022 
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